
MILLER PLANNING SERVICES 
Land Planning & Development Consulting 

Suite 404 701 Rossland Rd. E. Whitby, ON. L1N 9K3  T: 416.605.0741 r.miller@millerplan.ca millerplan.ca 

The Corporation of the Town of Whitby November 1, 2024 

Planning Department  

575 Rossland Road East 

Whitby, ON 

L1N 2M8 

Attention:  Mr. Ed Belsey, Senior Manager  Policy and Heritage Planning 

Re: Report PDP 42-23 Committee of the Whole Meeting November 13, 2023 

Notice of Intention to Designate a Property under Part IV, Section 29, Ontario Heritage Act 

780 Garden Street, Whitby 

Dear Mr. Belsey: 

Further to our recent conversations we are writing to you at the request of our client and as it relates to 

the captioned matter to hereby request and extension to the passage of the Heritage By-law.  

AS we have discussed with you there are recent matters which require an amendment to the draft by-

law in order to cover off concerns raised by the Ministry of Citizenship and Multi-Culturalism relating to 

archaeological matters.  

Our consulting team is working on the resolution and would appreciate your assistance with these 

matters by delaying passage of the by-law.  

Our client would also appreciate Councils co-operation and assistance in delaying the passage of the 

Designation By-law until these recently identified matters have been resolved.  

We thank you for your co-operation in advance. 

Regards 

Rodger Miller, 

Principal 

PDP 57-24Attachment 1: Letter from Property Owner


